
The Holiday Wish Tree will be located at the Oritani Savings Bank

at 233 Main Street. The wish tree gives residents the 

opportunity to purchase a holiday gift for a less fortunate Village child. 

If you would like to participate, please stop by and select an ornament 

and return your gift to the bank by December 16, 2019. 

Your gift will then be delivered to a very 

appreciative child. Thanks again for your assistance!

Contact: 
Ridgefield Park Board of Recreation 201-641-4950 x610 

or e-mail  boardofrec@ridgefieldpark.org


